
From: Katie Cristol 
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2018 11:22 AM EST 
To: Bryna Helfer <bhelfer@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Carol Fuller <fullercarols@gmail.com>; Tracy Gabriel <gabriel@crystalcity.org>; avanhorn@jbgsmith.com
<avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; Robert Mandle <rmandle@crystalcity.org> 
Subject: Re: What a great meeting! 

Carol, 

Adding my thanks and agreement with your comments, as well. 

As I was mentioning to Bryna on Friday, I thought the meeting managed to be a truly constructive conversation without

feeling inauthentic to some of the very real community concerns about Amazon. I hope we see a similar mix of questions

and ideas in future conversations. 

I know that outcome reflected your skillful expectations-setting and facilitation. Thank you!

Katie 

All correspondence, including email, sent to and from Arlington County Board members is subject to the public record

laws of the Commonwealth of Virginia and may be subject to mandatory disclosure.

On Nov 30, 2018, at 1:31 PM, Bryna Helfer <bhelfer@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Carol.. THANKS for your leadership!  Agree that it was a great session.

The best place to see all of the sessions in one place is arlingtonva.us/amazon

Except for the Civ Fed meeting—folks can get more information and RSVP at Arlingtonva.us/amazon

But listing here as well..

 

·         December 6-6:30 pm                      Virtual Learning Series on Amazon: Transportation (Facebook Live)

·         December 11-6:30 pm                   Civic Federation-Amazon in Arlington with Victor Hoskins, Director, Arlington

Economic Development and Stephen Moret, Director, Virginia Department of Economic Development

·         December 17 -6:30 pm                  Amazon in Arlington: Community Listening Session (IN person-Location TBD)

·         December 19 -6:30 pm                 Virtual Learning Series on Amazon: Schools, Higher Education and Workforce

(Facebook Live)

·         January 12-6:30 pm                         Amazon in Arlington: Community Listening Session (IN Person-Location

TBD)

·         January 16 -6:30 pm                       Virtual Learning Series on Amazon: Housing

 

Not before February 23:  County Board Public Hearing (Will be formally announced once confirmed)

 

From: Carol Fuller [mailto:fullercarols@gmail.com] 

Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 1:10 PM

To: Tracy Gabriel <gabriel@crystalcity.org>; avanhorn@jbgsmith.com; Katie Cristol <kcristol@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: Bryna Helfer <bhelfer@arlingtonva.us>; Robert Mandle <rmandle@crystalcity.org>

Subject: What a great meeting!

 

Thank you all for your great participation in the panel last night.  That was the biggest turnout we've ever had for a CCCA

meeting.  And, judging from the questions and the signin sheets, the majority of folks were from Crystal City and the 22202

zip code.  

 

The meeting turned out better than I expected.  The questions were good and the folks were respectful--that doesn't always

happen when folks are nervous, as I'm sure you well know.  Also, many folks commented afterwards how appreciative they

were for the panel and your responses to questions.  

 

As soon as you send me information on the upcoming public meetings, I will share them with our members and on our

social media. (Our monthly Newsletter goes out tomorrow.)  Keep in mind that Nextdoor.com is also a great place to

advertise since it's a bulletin board tailored to specific neighborhoods.  Some County folks are using it now, but not all.

 

Best wishes for the holidays.

Carol

--

Carol S. Fuller

fullercarols@gmail.com

703-477-5954


